

## Aspire | Commit | Succeed

Upper-school site: Stanley Avenue Wembley, Middlesex HA0 4JE

Lower-school site: Ealing Road Wembley, Middlesex HA0 4PW

Tel: 020 8902 2038 Fax: 020 8900 1236 Email: office@alperton.brent.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr Gerard McKenna BSc(Hons) NPQH

www.alperton.brent.sch.uk

Dear Parent / Carer, September 2023

## RE: Year 7 Welcome to the New Year/Meet the Tutor Event - 7S, 7T and 7V

I hope you have had a relaxing Summer and your child has enjoyed the first days back at school. I am writing to confirm some key information which you may find useful as the new term begins.

## The Year 7 Tutor Team and Key People

Head of Year: Ms Anane <u>r.anane@alperton.brent.sch.uk</u>

SLT Link: Ms Ryan <u>s.ryan@alperton.brent.sch.uk</u>

SENDCO: Ms Hussain <u>s.hussain@alperton.brent.sch.uk</u>

EAL Lead: Ms Panchal s.panchal@alperton.brent.sch.uk

Inclusion Lead: Ms Cathcart m.cathcart@alperton.brent.sch.uk

Attendance: Ms Dass b.dass@alperton.brent.sch.uk

Medical: Ms Palmer <a href="mailto:l.palmer@alperton.brent.sch.uk">l.palmer@alperton.brent.sch.uk</a>

**75**: <u>y.alam@alperton.brent.sch.uk</u>

7T: Ms Hammed <u>z.hammed@alperton.brent.sch.uk</u>

**7V**: O.salha@alperton.brent.sch.uk

In the first instance, any pastoral enquiries/concerns should be directed to your child's Form Tutor. If you have any questions or queries relating to individual subjects, please email the class teacher.

I would also like to remind you about our dedicated **Year 7 Meet the Tutor Event on Wednesday 13th September, at Ealing Road.** The purpose of the event is to outline key routines and expectations for the year and how we can work together to support your child in achieving their potential. This is also a valuable opportunity to meet with your child's form tutor. Your attendance and ongoing support is vital to ensure your child's educational success at Alperton Community School.

Parents/carers of students in **7S, 7T and 7V** are invited to attend at **4 PM**. The event will finish at **4:45 PM**. This event is for Parents/Carers only, however please do bring your child/children if you need to.

The event will start with a short presentation from Ms Anane (Head of Year 7) and I. This will be followed by an opportunity to ask any questions and to be introduced to your child's Form Tutor. There will be light refreshments provided during the meet and greet.

We recommend travelling by public transport but **limited car parking** will be available from **3:45 PM**. Please use the vehicle entrance next to Alperton station.









We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 13th September.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Ryan

Ryan

Assistant Headteacher - KS3 Lead







